Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation committee June 2, 2022

2022 JUN 15 AM 8: 40

Minutes Approved 6/14/20

Members Present: Heather Billings, Christopher Jaggie, Kathleen Brennan, Sharon Lewis, Mary Ann Falconer

Others Present: Jim Walker

Invoices approved: Ethier Locksmith (keys) \$30, Maki (signposts) \$195.86, Maki (concrete mix) \$10.70, Maki (snow fence and stakes) \$59.61

Kathleen Brennan to provide receipts for cleaning supplies and flowers purchased on May 21, 2022 Cleanup Day.

June 3 – Pond open for half day, and full days June 4 and 5.

June 10 - Pond to open for school group picnic (only), and fully open June 11 and 12.

June 17 - Pond open daily for the season.

- Per Kathleen Brennan, Bob Francis restored orange fencing and signage to restrict access to the dam area.
- Delivery of T-Shirt order for staff pending.
- Board of Health has not signed permit for swimming (pending water quality lab results).
- Trail Maintenance Day June 4. Donny and Dennis will work with volunteers on trail maintenance. Jim has purchased posts and new trail signs.
- Open Space Committee would like to update the town trail map.
- Sharon Lewis working on coordinating Pond Walks

Next meeting: June 14, 5:30 PM

Respectfully submitted,

hristopher bagie